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NOTICES December 2024 

Sunday Services at Heaton Moor United Church 

Services at 10:45 unless otherwise stated 

25th December 10:30 Rev Phil Dew Christmas Day Family Service 

29th December Carol Jack  

5th January Super Sunday 

Rev Dr Graham Adams 

All age activities from 10:00 leading 

into worship at 10:45 

12th January  Bill Adam  

19th January Rev Phil Dew Covenant Service 

Additional Services at Heaton Moor United Church 

Tuesday 21ST January at 14:00 Short Service Service followed by refreshments 
open to all especially those with 
dementia and their carers 

Regular Events at Heaton Moor Church 

Living Lounge Warm Space 

Mondays from 12:00 – 15:00 

Lunch at the Living Lounge will operate 

throughout January, no need to book. All are 

welcome 

Monday Fellowship 

Every other Monday from 19:45 

Next meeting 6th January – JoAnne Roy, all 

about Epiphany 

Wednesday Coffee Morning 

Weekly on Wednesdays at 10:30 

All are welcome – weekly coffee will return on 

the 8th January 2025 

Time To Talk 

1st & 3rd Thursdays of each month at 14:00 

(Previously bereavement support) 

Next meeting 2nd January 2025 

Messy Church  

2nd Thursday of each month from 15:15 

Next meeting Thursday 9th January 
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From All of us at Heaton Moor 
United Church we wish you a 
very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year! 
 

The office will close on Monday 22nd 
December at 15:00 and re-open on Monday 
6th January.  
 
Our Community worker will be on annual 
leave until the 10th January. If you need to 
contact JoAnne before then please email 
community@heatonmoorunitedchurch.org.uk  
 
Our Minister Rev Phil Dew can be contacted 
at revphildew@googlemail.com or  
07947 191 661 

 
Events coming up in 2025! 
 
Living Lounge - On the 23rd December we will be holding a special Festive Lunch at The 

Living Lounge from 12:30, please book a space if you wish to join for lunch.  

In 2025, Lunch at The Living Lounge will then become a regular event throughout January in 

conjunction with the community fridge, if you are able to volunteer in January please sign 

up outside the office. In January there is no need to sing up for lunch just come along, it 

would be great to see you! 

 

19th January Service for Week of Christian Unity (now at St Paul’s)  

February 2025 Moor Love returns 

1st March Community Day 
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